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August 13, 2019 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 
Welcome	back! We hope that you and your families are enjoying the summer and that 
your children have completed all of their summer assignments.  School officially opens for 
all students on Tuesday, September 3, 2019.  Students are due at regular time in	dress	
code (any FLC shirt and bottom without rips, slits, or holes) with 7:55 starting advisory.  
Breakfast and lunch will be served and transpasses distributed. 
 
This letter is to inform families about FLC’s focus for the 2019-2020 School Year.  Our 
slogan is “FLC, Accountability with Care.”  This means that as a school community we will 
be closely monitoring and supporting our students to improve their attendance (school and 
class), lateness, grades, test scores and being on time to school.  FLC’s P.A.C.E. (please see 
website for more information) monitoring program will continue and BobChecks will occur 
bi-weekly and will be held at the end of the day on Wednesday in their assigned advisory.   
 
We have listened to the requests from students and parents their need for our school to 
have a clear form of communication between home and the school.  On our website 
flchs.org, parents will find a Google form to complete so that the school may communicate 
upcoming events, important meetings, and updates via email.  We also ask that all parents 
sign up for the Parent	Portal and that if you need help in registering that you contact your 
child’s counselor at school.  As a reminder, the entire school year is outlined on the school 
calendar so please make sure that you check it for special events, like Back‐to‐School	
Night	on	Wednesday,	September	25th	from	5:30‐	7:30	pm.		This will be a great time to 
meet teachers and other families, and learn more about the new school year. 
 
We look forward to a successful 2019-2020 school year with you and your family and 
remind you that we are available to you via email, phone, or face-to-face meetings.  If you 
have any questions or concerns regarding this letter, please feel free to contact Ms. Lee at 
nlee@philasd.org.  See everyone on September 3rd! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Nicole Lee 
Principal 


